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NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
UTILITY BILL EMAILS 

 
PLEASE BE ADVISED THE JULY-AUGUST 2023 BILLING 
WILL BE THE LAST PAPER BILL SENT TO PROPERTY 

OWNERS, BY MAIL. 
 

THE SEPTEMBER-OCTOBER UTILITY BILL WILL BE SENT 
BY EMAIL, TO THOSE PROPERTY OWNERS WHO HAVE 
PROVIDED THEIR EMAIL ADDRESS TO THE VILLAGE OF 

GLENWOOD. 
 

EMAILING OF UTILITY BILLS AND RECEIPTS WILL REDUCE 
THE COST OF MAILING BY APPROXIMATLEY $1200.00 PER 

YEAR. 
 

PLEASE WATCH FOR FUTURE UTILITY BILLS IN YOUR 
EMAIL. IF YOU HAVE NOT PROVIDED AN EMAIL, PAPER 

BILLS WILL BE SENT THROUGH CANADA POST. 
 THE SPRAY PARK AND IRRIGATION SYSTEM WILL BE 

SHUT DOWN THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 25, 2023 UNLESS 
THERE IS AN EARLY FROST. 

 
THANK YOU 
CYNTHIA VIZZUTTI CLGM, CTAJ 
CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 
 
September 5, 2023 
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